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October 23, 1985 |

Docket No. 50-275

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

77 Beale Street
Room 1451
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. J. D. Shiffer, Vice President
Nuclear Power Generation, Licensing

Gentlemen:

This letter wi.1 acknowledge receipt of your August 30, 1985 letter to

Mr. John B. Martin that transmitted the scenario manual for the 1985
Diablo Canyon Power Plant Emergency Preparedness Exercise to be held
October 30, 1985.

On September 11, Mr. K. Prendergast of my staf f contacted Mr. Brian Gif fin
and discussed with him and other members of your staff some improvements to
the scenario. Mr. Giffin also clarified a number of issues from our review.
A conference call was held on October 22, 1985, and at the conclusion of this
call, it appeared that all of the NRC comments on the scenario had been
adequately addressed by the licensee. It is our understanding that the minor
changes suggested, along with any other changes made between now and the date
of the exercise, will be provided to the NRC team members prior to the
exercise. In addition, during a recent contact, FEMA Region IX indicated

that they were satisfied with the scenario.

It is our conclusion that the scenario package with the minor agreed to
changes is adequate to pernit you to meet the exercise objectives contained
in your July 26, 1985 submittal.

Sincerely,*
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R. F. Fish, Chief

Emergency Preparedness Section

cc: R. Thornberry, PG&E, Diablo Canyon
W. Fujimoto, PG&E
B. Giffin, PG&E
S. Elkins, FEMA, RIX |
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bcc: RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS) I
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